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Knights of Columbus 
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Louisvillle, Ky 40245 

 

School is back in session…it’s Autumn in the Bluegrass! 
  

 

Our Council, Fr. Roy Dentinger, was formed in October of 2015 and 
named for a past State Chaplain of the Knights.  We have grown from 30+ 
members to 123 strong as of this month.  We support over 30 charitable 
organizations and activities through our four Faith in Action pillars:  Faith, 
Family, Community and Life. 

We meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7 pm in the Miles Meeting 
room at St. Patrick Catholic Church. 
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Your Officers
 

 

Grand Knight 
Dave Cuda 

Deputy Grand Knight 
Wayne Burd 

Chaplain 

Fr. Jeff Shooner 

Chancellor 
Mark Huntebrinker 

Recorder 
Bob Lescinski 

Financial Secretary 

Kirk Diegel 

Treasurer 
Joe Wagner 

Advocate 
John Wernert 

Warden 

Dominique Bouvet 

Inside Guard 

Steve Zagar 

Outside Guard 

Val Henson 

Lecturer 

Dwight Frank 

Trustees 

Mike Connelly 

Paul Tadatada 

Kevin Chesser Sr. 

Men’s Club Golf Scramble 
 

   
 
St. Patrick’s Men’s Club hosted the annual Celtic Scramble in May and 
the Knights sponsored several teams to help raise money for charity. 

 
Live Exemplifications begin again! 
 

   
 
Our council began to do live exemplifications again this past June.  
There will be one every other month here at St. Patrick.  Family and 
friends are encouraged to attend as the men are Knighted.   In June, we 
added two new brothers, Mike Reid and Bryan Parnell.  In August, we 
welcomed Mark Helms and advanced Stacy England to the 3rd Degree. 
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Your Program 
Directors 
______________ 

 
      Program Director 

      Paul Tadatada 

      Faith Director 

      Leo Hobbs 

      Family Director 

      Bob Lescinski  

      Community Director 

      Val Henson 

      Life Director 

      Joe Gates 

      Membership Director 

      Rocco Pigneri 

      Retention Chairman 

      Kirk Diegel 

      Insurance Promotion 

      Dwight Frank 

      Vocation Chairman 

      Leo Hobbs 

      Public Relations 

      Paul Tadatada 

 

 

 

 

 

Officer Installation and Dinner 
 

  
 
Installation of officers for the 2024-25 Fraternal Year took place in July.  
A dinner at the rectory was held afterwards. 
 

 
 

State Organizational Meetings  
 

   
 
The State KofC organizational meetings were held in July.  Former 
District Deputy John Staudt was elevated to the State Warden position 
and our own Paul Tadatada was selected as District Deputy for District 
15, which includes our council.  Fr. Thomas Dolan shared his thoughts as 
a speaker at the dinner. 
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    Upcoming  
    Events 
    ___________ 
 

      October 13 

      Blood drive         

      October 17 

      Council meeting  

      October 19-20 

      Tootsie Roll drive  

      October 19-20 

      Membership drive 

      October 26   

      Soup kitchen    

      October 27 

      3rd Degree Exemplification 

      November 7 

      Confirmation Mass   

      November 9-10 

      Flags to retire collection 

      November 10 

      Pancake breakfast 

      November 17 

      3rd Degree exemplification 

      November 21 

      Council meeting 

      November 22-24 

      Fall retreat 

 

 

National Eucharistic Procession 
 

   
   
The southern leg of the National Eucharistic Procession came through 
Louisville at the beginning of July.  There were several stops throughout 
the city and many Brother Knights participated along the way. 

Food Drive for St. Vincent de Paul 
 

   
 
This year’s food drive for St. Vincent de Paul gathered 3000 lbs of goods 
worth over $5100.  The items were collected throughtout the month of 
July and delivered to their food pantry on August 1st.  We again 
partnered with the youth ministry to sort and pack the items. 
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      November 23 

      Soup kitchen   

      December 8 

      Blood Drive 

      December (TBD) 

      Knights Christmas Party 

      December 13 

      CSAA Intramurals begin 

      December 19 

      Council meeting 

      December 28 

      Soup kitchen 

      December 28-29 

      Holy Family weekend        

 

 

 

       

 
 
 
 

 

Schuler 

Lifehouse Golf Scramble is success 

   
 
The Annual Lifehouse Tee Up Fore Life golf scramble was sponsored by 
our council.  The Knights both volunteered and participated in the day-
long event.  A record $46,000 was collected to support the efforts of 
Lifehouse Maternity Home. 
 

   
 
 

Knights supporting new seminarian 
 

   
 
The Knights start this year supporting a new seminarian.  Amos Stinson, 
a former member of St. Patrick, will be studying to enter the priesthood 
at the Theological College in Washington, DC.  Please keep him in your 
prayers. 
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Soup Kitchen at the Cathedral  
 

    
 
The Knights volunteer at the Cathedral soup kitchen every 4th Saturday 
of the month.  This past month marked two important events.  Gallrein 
Farm in Shelbyville donates hundreds of pounds of produce every 
summer.  Fr. Fred Klotter, pastor of the Cathedral, went to the farm and 
blessed it and all its workers, and thanked them for all they do.  The 
kitchen also posthumously awarded Brother Bob Singleton as volunteer 
of the year in 2023 for all the work and support he gave serving the 
needy. 
 

   
 

Summer Social closes out Summer 
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Our annual Summer Social was held on August 17.  A little bit of rain 
didn’t deter the crowd that came out.  A record number of Brothers 
participated in making this a successful event.  The youth ministry had 
volunteers who helped with the kids games.  The Men’s Club and CAM 
helped keep the dunk tank occupied the whole evening.  And a special 
thanks goes to Fr. Loi who worked tirelessly that evening.  He helped 
make the eggrolls for the dinner, helped serve on food line, worked on 
the clean up crew, and, did a stint in the dunk tank as well!  Enjoy the 
pictures and sights from that evening! 
 

   
 

   
 

   



8 
 

   
 

   
 

   
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 



9 
 

 

   
 

 
 

 
 

  


